



## Dear Canonsburg Resident,

We are pleased to inform you that County Hauling, a Noble Environmental company, was awarded the new contract for residential trash and recycling collection in Canonsburg beginning January 1<sup>st</sup>, 2024. We look forward to continuing to provide Canonsburg with a safe and efficient collection program! One big change with the new contract is the requirement to collect the entire Borough in one day. The new collection day for all Borough residents will be every Wednesday beginning in January. Please keep in mind that New Year's Day falls on a Monday this year so the first collection of the year will be delayed by one day and will occur on Thursday January 4<sup>th</sup>.

The following guidelines apply to all residential trash and recycling collection in the Borough:

- Trash and recycling must be out the night before your collection day after 6PM, or prior to 6 AM on the day of collection.
- Recycling will begin on Wednesday January 10<sup>th</sup> and will be collected every other week moving forward for all residences.
- All trash and recycling containers, as well as bulk items, must be within five feet of the curb (or five feet from the edge of a traveled road) and placed so as not to interfere with the collection of other items, block the right of way or obstruct traffic. Items not visible or otherwise obstructed from view will not be collected.
- All trash **MUST be bagged** before being placed in the trash can. Loose trash is a potential health hazard for our employees, is more difficult to collect and is a major factor in municipal litter.
- Please do not bag your recycling, it should be placed in the container loose. If you are placing
  loose cardboard out for recycling, please flatten all boxes and stack them neatly next to your
  recycling can.
- There will be a limit of one (1) bulk item per week for each household.
- See the attached calendar for the Holiday collection schedule. If a holiday falls on a weekday, collection is pushed back one day for all days that follow.

Please call (724-929-7694) or email us (info@countyhauling.com) with any questions, and we look forward to continuing to serve your community!